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Arlington provides bus transportation to ensure access for summer school 

students 
 
ARLINGTON- Summer school is well underway and some students who may not 
have been able to attend due to a lack of transportation are now able to attend. 
While transportation has been provided for some summer programs in the past, 
this is the first time Arlington Public Schools has offered bus transportation to 
Arlington High School (AHS) for summer school students. Unlike the door-to-door 
service during the regular school year, a number of bus stop locations are 
located throughout the area where students can be picked up. In the past, 
students would have to find their own transportation to summer school. 
 
“We really wanted to ensure equity and access for all students to attend summer 
school,” said Andrea Hundredmark, AHS Assistant Principal. “Whether a student 
is credit deficient and trying to earn those last credits for their diploma or an 
incoming student is looking for credit advancement, it’s really important for them 
to be here.” 
 
In addition to providing summer school transportation for high school students, 
bus service is also available for students attending the K-12 English Language 
Learner Summer Program and elementary math camp. 
 
Summer school runs through July 26.  
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Summer school students exit the school bus on their way to Arlington High 
School. This is the first time Arlington Public Schools has offered bus 
transportation to the high school to ensure access for summer school students. 


